
 
BFPC Monthly Meeting Minutes –August 26th, 2019 

 
 
 Board members not present were Donna Kerr and Jeff Sheetz 
 

● Jan Yager- President,  called the meeting to order at 6:09 p.m.  The motion to accept minutes from the last 
board meeting held on July 29th, 2019 meeting was approved. 

● Jan brought us up to date on the nominating committee for this years 2020 board elections. The 
nominating committee has 4 members, Gerry Sunderland, Sandi Stewart, Nan Stipa and Bob 
Page. This information will be added to our BF Pickleball website along with the job descriptions of 
each board member. 

● Jan will check with Brunswick Forest Sales Center for a banner to use for the inter-community 
league play and local tournaments.  

● Jan stated the ordering of pickle ball shirts could be done through a website to alleviate the 
minimum order requirements typically associated with conventional shirt vendors. A link to a site 
could be added to the website page. More information to follow on this.  

● Jean Hamilton - Vice President -Social Committee Director 
● The Pool Party event held August 14th received very positive feedback from members.  
● The next event is the Keep Out of The Kitchen elections lunch to be held Sunday Nov. 3rd.  
● The next Wednesday night social at CFN will be held in September 4th. A reminder to go out to 

members via email. 
●  

● Jeff Sheetz - Competition Director -  
● Jeff -not in attendance. Nothing to report 
●  

● Jeff Mahall - Treasurer -  
● Jeff presented the detailed written report of the Treasurer’s report for the period of July 22th, 2019 

to August 26st, 2019. Beginning Club Funds were $4,809.48 Member registrations and revenue for 
this period is $1967.00. This represents $1862.00 in recent Pool Party revenue and $75.00 in new 
registrations. 

● Expenses were $2885.56. Primary expense of $2618.40 was paid to the Pool Part caterer. Total 
Club funds after expenses $3890.92 

●   
● Donna Kerr - Communications  

● not in attendance- Nothing to report 
●   

● Cathie Carpenter- Director of Programming 
● Cathie stated the final “instructional play” will be Sept 18th. The ongoing BFPC programs will 

resume Tuesday September 3rd after the suspension of programs for August.  
● Cathie stated the lights at CFN have been replaced. 
● Cathie brought us up to date on the 3.0 Inter-community league play. A total of 36 registered with 

12 begin chosen for teams and rest as substitutes. The first game will be held September 12th at 
4:00 at Waterford.  

● The pickle ball shirts can be ordered with our new logo this will be added to the website.  



● Darlene Levine- Secretary 
● Old business was resolved, the meeting was then adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
● Next meeting to be held on Monday, September 23th, at 6:00 p.m. at home of Jeff Mahall 2163 Forest View 

Circle.  
● Secretary Report- this report submitted by Darlene Levine  

 


